

Granville Community Foundation Board of Directors Renewal Application

Dear Current Board Member,

Thank you for your service to the Granville Community Foundation over the past number of years! In the new year, your first term will end and you will be eligible to complete a 2nd 3-year term. If so desired, *please email granvillecommunityfoundation@gmail.com* with the below answers by November 1st. If you are choosing not to complete an additional term to continue your service to GCF, please alert the current President and Director of Operations before that date, as well.

Thank you,

GCF Nominations Committee

Please include the following in your brief statement of intention:

- Why have you been a valuable board member to GCF over the past 3 years?
- Why would you like to continue your service to GCF and the Granville Community as a Board Member?
- How will you continue to contribute to GCF over your next term?